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April 2022 

Welcome to Year R 

Hello to all of our new Solent families and a very big welcome to Year 

R. We are all extremely excited to be meeting you in the coming 

months. We have been busy, behind the scenes, preparing all of the 

transition dates and information. Please keep a close eye on your 

emails, as further information will be sent to you regarding transition in 

due course.  

 

 

 

In the meantime, our Head of 

School, Mrs Curthoys and our 

Early Years Leaders, Mrs 

Dallinger and Mrs Eades, will be liaising with your child’s 

pre-school to discuss your child’s transition to Solent. 

Should you have any queries at this time, please do not 

hesitate to contact us via the New Entrants tab on the school 

website.  

 

 

We look forward to meeting you soon.  

 

Mrs Dallinger, Mrs Eades and the Year R Team  
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